
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

LONG BEACH TOWNSHIP 

LAND USE BOARD 
 

 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the regular public meeting of the Land Use Board of the 

Township of Long Beach scheduled for June 12, 2024, at 6:30 P.M. in the Court Room on the first 

floor of the James J. Mancini Administration Building, 6805 Long Beach Boulevard, Brant Beach, 

New Jersey has been CANCELLED. The Land Use Board meeting will resume on July 12, 2024. 

 

The Meeting Agenda and all documents pertaining to the Applications and all other matters to be 

considered are available for public inspection on the Long Beach Township Land Use Board 

website or during Township Building hours at 6805 Long Beach Boulevard. If there are any 

questions, please call the Land Use Board Secretary, Jackie Fife at (609)361-6637. 

 

 

 

 

 

JACKIE FIFE 

      SECRETARY 

      LAND USE BOARD 

      TOWNSHIP OF LONG BEACH 
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